
Tuesday 17 March, 2020 

Dear Visitor,

Due to the current Coronavirus situation we would like to 
implement the following procedures to minimize the risk of infection 
to both our visitors and ourselves.

- There will be no unnecessary visitors permitted onto premises

- All visitors must provide contact details for our register so in the 
event of someone contracting the virus all persons at risk may be 
contacted

- Disinfectant wipes to be used on all surfaces contact is made with

- Hand sanitiser or hand washing required before and after use of 
any equipment

- Where possible 1.5 m distance to be kept between people.

- Any Physical contact to be kept at a minimum.

Thank you for your cooperation.

K-One Fluid Power
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